Dear Barbara;

As a physician, I feel confident that I can recommend your enuresis treatment program to my patients and families. As a parent, I am please with our positive outcome and relieved to know my child now feels confident and unburdened.

We recently completed treatment and would like to thank all of you for your help and support. It was a pleasure to work with Theresa and thank her for the guidance. She was simply wonderful to us and we cannot begin to express our depth of gratitude.

Pleased to be dry, confident to spend the night with friends or relative free from worry is worth so much.

Once again, thank you for your help, Dr. Tara